
                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
Cedar Class Newsletter 
Summer 22 Welcome Back 

Everyone in Cedar class is ready to enjoy and dive into our new topics during in the Summer term! I’m excited to share this term with the 
children and reflect on how far we’ve all come this year. Myself (Mr Vaughan), Mrs Graham and Miss Sherry are raring to go! 

Our topics are Journey into the Artic followed by Holidays! 
 

This will link with many areas of the curriculum and will be 
part of our literacy, geography, science and history lessons.  

 

Forest school will be on a Friday 
afternoon.  

Please ensure your child comes to 
school wearing trousers suitable for 
forest school and school uniform on 
top. Please bring waterproofs and 

wellingtons to change into, in a bag. 

PE days will usually be Monday. 
 

This term we will be working on multiskill activities.   
 

Please bring your PE kit to get changed into. 
 

We will be outdoors when possible, so ensure you 
wear trainers and warm jumper. 

 
 
 

 
  
  

 

Reading  
 

Please aim to read at home at least three times a week. Children will read regularly 
with adults in school as well as practicing our phonic skills. When your child reads at 

home, please update their school planner. 
 

 

What we are covering in each subject  
 

Literacy- We are going to be writing a missing poster for a naughty bear and also create an ideal holiday brochure! 
Science- We will be looking at living things including humans. We’re paying special attention to arctic animals. 

Music- This term we’re linking music to different stories all based around different animals and living things. 
Art- We will be making different statues, including a large scale spider statue!  

PSHE- We are looking at what it means to be a TEAM member and remembering that Together Everyone Achieves More 
and we will also be thinking a little a bit about money in the world around us. 

RE- We will be finding out about how nature is linked into religions. 
Computing - We are going to be creating our own mazes for a friend to complete. 

Maths- We will be focussing on consolidating our multiplication skills as well as beginning to learn about time.  
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